
CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нлму 

Dear Church Family, 
 
 I am excited about what God is doing and what He is going to do here it Hillcrest.  What I am 
really excited about is March.  We have two events coming up that you do not want to miss.  On 
March 4th, we are having ñVision Sundayò.  On this day every Sunday School Class will be sharing 
their vision for their class.  Our ministries will be sharing their vision as well.  You all need to come 
and be part of the 715 we are looking for in Sunday School on March 4th.  The second event you 
need to make plans for is March 7th - 9th for our Real Bible Conference / Revival.  Make every  
effort to be here for some great singing and preaching.  Please be in prayer for these two events. 
 
Keep Looking Up, 
Bro. Mike 



 

Preschool Play Date - Monday, February 19th  
 

 Come join us Monday, February 19th for a playdate at the 

Discovery Center in Murfreesboro.  We will meet there at 10:00 am 

for a fun filled morning of exploration!  The Discovery Center  

exhibits include themed exploration areas for town life, science, 

trains, cars, a fire engine and farmers market.  There are also live 

animals on display.  Please stop by the preschool office to sign-up. 

P R E S C H O O L  D E P A R T M E N T 

 

Game On - June 4th through 8th    
  

 Jump on board with us this year as we begin our Vacation 

Bible School worker sign-ups on February 4th.  We will need help  

in many areas including teaching, crafts, missions, music, recreation, 

refreshments, van drivers, security, and parking (yes men, that means 

we need you too).  So, be looking for the forms in your Sunday  

bulletins and be prayerfully considering helping us teach the children 

of Wilson County about Jesus!  This yearôs VBS schedule is  

June 4th through the 8th.  Our first meeting will be March 18th! 

 

Sign-up Now for Parents Night Out! 

     February 16th from 6:00 P.M. - 9:00 P.M. 
 

 Parentôs, DO NOT let this opportunity go by for you and your 

spouse to get out for Valentineôs Day!  While you are out we will be 

having a Seussical time!  We are going to have a FUN FILLED night 

exploring the Gospel through different Dr. Seuss books and games.  

There will be food, snacks, prizes and a grand prize for the best 

dressed in Dr. Seuss attire!  All kids kindergarten through 6th grade 

are welcome!  $5 per child, $15 for families of 3 or more.  Please stop 

by the welcome center to sign-up. 

P A R E N T S  N I G H T  O U T 

Parentõs 

Night Out  
February 16th  
6:00 P.M. -  9:00 P.M.  

V A C A T I O N  B I B L E  S C H O OL  2 0 1 8  


